Caitlin Cameron - Placemaking and 169 Newbury

From: Jaime Parker < jaime@trails.org>

To: "Cameron, Caitlin" < CCameron@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 2/5/2016 3:06 PM

Subject: Placemaking and 169 Newbury **CC:** Kara Wooldrik kara@trails.org

Hi Caitlin,

Hope you're enjoying the snow today!

Sorry we missed you at the PM meeting the other day - but look forward to working with you on some projects soon enough. Notes from the meeting on their way soon.

As you can imagine we're very interested in the 169 Newbury project as it relates to Franklin, and the general streetscape. Do you have plans/sketches you could share? We'll be reaching out to Chip and Susan soon, but want to get up to speed beforehand. Can come to City Hall if that's easier, but a pdf would be great for now.

Thanks, catch up soon!

Jaime

Jaime Parker Trails Manager Portland Trails jaime@trails.org 329.6180

Non Sibi, Sed Omnibus